
27th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

This letter is to inform you that Year 5 will be having swimming lessons every Friday at St Thomas
the Apostle school next term.

Up to the first swimming lesson, both year 5 classes will continue to have PE lessons on Thursday.

Both classes will have swimming lessons on the following dates:

Friday 3rd May 2024 Friday 7th June 2024
Friday 10thMay 2024 Friday 14th June 2024
Friday 17th May 2024 Friday 21st June 2024
Friday 24th May 2024

If for any unforeseen circumstance a session has to be cancelled, you will be notified in advance
and a potential new date will be added to ensure a full schedule of lessons.

Please ensure your child has the correct equipment for their swimming lessons, they will need:

● Swimming shorts/trunks or swimming costume (no bikinis)
● Towel
● Children who have long hair will need to have a swimming cap
● A plastic bag (for wet swimming costumes)
● Goggles (optional)

If your child has long hair and does not have a swimming hat, they may not be allowed to take part
in the lesson as these are the rules that all users of the swimming pool have to follow.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Year 5 Team
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